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Welcome to our November Newsletter. 

What an end to October with the announcement of another 

National lockdown. We appreciate how difficult it is for 

relatives not to see their loved ones. Lets hope the 

lockdown is successful and we can welcome our much-

missed relatives back to Harley House with virtual hugs. 

We are pleased to say we remain Covid-19 and residents 

and staff remain well 😊 



We have had a busy month celebrating birthdays  

We started with the lovely Hannah 😊 

 

 

We then celebrated Stephen’s birthday  

 



This was followed by Muriel’s birthday celebrations  

 

And finally, we celebrated Olive’s birthday  

 



Our lovely residents have continued to enjoy window visits 

from their loved ones 😊 

 

 



Residents and Staff continue to enjoy musical and dance 

activities. The staff dancing brings a smile to our 

residents faces 😊 



Our residents continue to enjoy a variety of activities 

including painting, baking and the very popular connect 4 

 

 



Finally, the month ended with some spooky Halloween 

celebrations. 

 

 



Please follow us on Facebook and Instagram to keep up to 

date on activities we do at Harley House, they are sure to 

bring a smile to your face 😊 

 

 

Stay safe and keep smiling 😊 

 


